
E-mail message for Dr Mark Corbett 

 

Dear Colleagues 

We all recognize problems and challenges in our Health Care System – access, closures, scope of 

practice, exclusion of physician input and expertise, overcrowding-among others, and we all place the 

highest value on our relationships with all of our colleagues with whom we face these challenges on a 

daily basis. Skills required to be successful in these times include an ability for meaningful listening, an 

openness to diversity of opinion, honesty and fairness, collaboration, willingness to examine structural 

change (including governance) and identification and focus  on common goals. Experience as an elected 

Board Delegate, Executive member, and most recently as an Officer (Honorary Secretary Treasurer 

2011-2012) has reinforced the importance of these skills in developing strong and effective working 

relationships  with physician and surgeon colleagues, BCMA Staff, Health Authorities and Government. I 

commit to continuing to work on your behalf in this and future years. 

Your vote is your voice in our BCMA. Please encourage your colleagues to vote-the higher the voter 

turnout, the more reflective the results will be of the wishes of the broad membership of our 

Association. If you wish more information before casting your vote, your elected Board Delegates can 

provide an experienced viewpoint on the issues in this election, and on the candidates running for the 

Officer positions. Your vote counts.  

Please vote for  Dr. Mark Corbett for Chair of the General Assembly. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Corbett. 

 


